Note No. 231 /2024

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of South Africa to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the Economic and Social Council and has the honour to inform the latter that
South Africa will not be in a position to present its Voluntary National Review (VNR} during
this year’s High Level Political Forum (HLPF), due to insufficient time to process the report
for tabling and approval by Cabinet of the recently inaugurated Government of National Unity.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of South Africa has the further honour to hereby
request that South Africa’s presentation of its VNRs be deferred to the next HLPF in 2025.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of South Africa to the United Nations avails itself of

this opportunity to renew to the President of Economic and Social Council the assurances of
ils highest consideration.
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